RADIO ROCHESTER o)

October 17, 1960

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
1712 "B" Street
Omaha 8, Nebraska

Dear Mr., Dgbelstein:

Tank you for yhur letter of recent date. This letter
is to serve as verification that you received our
TV signal on October 13th.

We are most grateful that you took the time to write
us of your reception.

V4

Best regardsi

‘Uml

Donald F. Perry
TV Program Manager



